
Editorial:  Brown’s  lame
response to drought
Publisher’s note: This editorial is from the March 23, 2015,
San Jose Mercury News.

California is in a drought of historic proportions with no end
in sight. Scientists and political leaders, including Gov.
Jerry Brown, agree. The governor called an official state of
emergency way back in January 2014 — but you wouldn’t know it
from his actions since.

Lame  doesn’t  begin  to  describe  Brown’s  failure  to  show
leadership on this threat to the state’s long-range future
that’s  easily  as  dire  as  the  massive  budget  deficit  he
inherited in 2011.

For example: A governor who was serious about conservation
would be offering tens of millions of dollars in incentives to
urban water users to replace water-wasting toilets, shower
heads, dishwashers and washing machines with state-of-the-art,
low-flow products.

Instead, Brown’s Water Resources Control Board is requiring
restaurants to fill customers’ water glasses only if they ask
and telling hotels to offer guests only one towel during their
stay  unless  they  request  a  fresh  one.  Oh,  the  pain  of
sacrifice.
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